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 Elkhorn Grandview Middle School will be conducting parent-teacher conferences on October 

17 & 18 from 4:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  We will be utilizing the student-led format for conferences once 

again.  We would like to recommend the following: 

Student's last name A-M attend conferences on Tuesday  

Student's last name N-Z attend conferences on Wednesday  

   You may come at any time on your recommended day and if you need to switch your day, 

we can accommodate you without a problem. 

      As always, if you feel you need a private conference with a teacher or the team, call or email 

the Team Teacher Point of Contact to set up your appointment.  We encourage you to visit with each 

teacher during conferences about the specifics of their class.   

** Don’t forget to stop and visit your child’s specials and exploratory teachers.** 

Team Teacher Point of Contact: 

6th Grade - Linda Blomenkamp -  lblomenkamp@epsne.org   

6th Grade – Krisa Smith - ksmith@epsne.org 

7th Grade - Kari Pilkington -  kpilkington@epsne.org 

8th Grade - Tracy Everly - teverly@epsne.org 

October 2017 

Volume 4,  Issue 2 

Important Dates in October 

Friday, 10/13 

Teacher In-Service  NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, 10/17 and Wednesday, 10/18 

 2:15 pm Dismissal CONFERENCES 

Friday, 10/20 

NO SCHOOL 
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NeSA Reports 

The district just received NeSA (Nebraska State Accountability) Individual Student Reports from the 

spring of 2017.  These individual reports will be available to parents at Parent-Teacher Conferences 

on October 17th and 18th. It is certainly also an option for parents to contact the school office and 

pick up the report prior to conferences. Elkhorn students once again demonstrated very strong perfor-

mance, and the district is thankful for its hard-working students, dedicated staff, caring parents, and 

supportive community.   

Halloween Reminders   

Since Halloween falls on a school night, we wanted to share a few 
reminders: 

 Students should not come to school dressed for Halloween.  We 
know this is an exciting day for kids and we will try to have 
some fun by doing our annual staff costume walk in the 
morning.   

Please do not allow your students to bring a bunch of candy to 
school.  We ask that Halloween candy be left at home. 

Even though it is an exciting night, please make sure students get 
enough sleep and are ready for school the next day.  



EGMS Booster Club Meeting & Parent 

Communication Meeting 

  

 Our October meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 3rd, at 6:30 p.m.  These 

meetings are every month and will be held in 

the Library.   

 Mark your calendar for the remaining 

Booster Club/Parent Communication dates:  

Nov. 2 

Dec. 5 

Jan – no meeting 

Feb. 6 

March 1 

April 3 

May – no meeting 

STANDARDIZED TESTING 

 Students in grades 6th - 8th completed 

their MAP assessment earlier this fall.  The MAP 

tests are closely aligned to the state tests 

(NeSa) that are administered in the spring.  The 

NeSa tests are reported to the state depart-

ment of education.  The fall MAP results allow 

us to track student growth during the year and 

act as a predictor for student performance on 

the NeSa tests. 

 NeSa tests will be administered in late 

March-mid April to all grades.  The second ses-

sion of MAP will be given to 6th - 8th graders in 

early May. 

 

APPOINTMENT REMINDER 
  

 Any student who needs to leave school 

during the day for an appointment must check 

out with the office before leaving. No student 

will be dismissed unless the following has 

occurred: 

 Parents/guardians have contacted the 

school office and arranged for the dismissal (by 

phone (402) 289-9399, e-mail to the 

attendance secretary at mlogelin@epsne.org, 

through the link on the EGMS webpage under 

Contact (Contact the Office) or sending a note 

with the student). You may notify the office up to 

a week before, but preferably no later than 8:30 

am the day of the appointment.  The student will 

be given a pass to leave the classroom, go to 

their locker, sign out in the office, and meet you 

at the front door at the requested time.  This 

process allows for minimal disruption to the 

classroom while allowing you to pick your child 

up as needed.  We appreciate your efforts to 

schedule appointments outside of school hours 

when possible.    
  

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT 

 Elkhorn Grandview Middle School staff 

spent the September 18th In-service day 

working on school improvement initiatives.  The 

morning was spent working in grade level/

department meetings with EMS, ERMS, & 

EVVMS teachers reviewing student 

achievement data from last school year and 

setting student learning goals for this year.  

POWER SCHOOL 

 If you did not attend Open House, you 

may still pick up your username and password 

information from the office.  This will give you 

access to your child’s grade book for each 

class.  District policy states that par-

ents/guardians must personally come in to the 

office to sign and pick up this confidential in-

formation.  Unfortunately, we are not allowed 

to mail or send this information home with stu-

dents.  Please take advantage of this powerful 

tool. 
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DAILY BULLETIN  

& ACTIVITIES CALENDAR  

  
     Parents may view the EGMS daily an-

nouncements at: www.elkhornweb.org, EGMS 

heading and then click on Daily Bulletin.  For 

the most current and up-to-date activities infor-

mation, please check out the Activity Calendar 

on the EGMS website or by visiting 

www.easternmidconference.org. You can then 

navigate your way to whichever sport and level 

of play you are interested in. We will update 

the information on this website FIRST. 

DISTRICT SPELLING BEE 

 The annual Elkhorn Public Schools 

district spelling bee is coming up.  The top 

spellers from each class period will compete 

against each other to get the top two spellers 

from each grade.  These representatives will 

be traveling to Elkhorn Ridge Middle School to 

compete against the other middle schools on 

October 25th at 9:00 AM.  Parents of those 

students who will be in the district bee are in-

vited to attend. The top spellers from the 

Elkhorn School District will then go on to com-

pete in the Douglas County Spelling Bee. 
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BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

 

THANK YOU to everyone who 

submitted Box Tops during 

last week’s collection drive!  

We are in the process of 

counting the Box Tops that 

were collected and will be announcing the 

results in the Daily Bulletin as well as posting 

them on the Booster Club’s Facebook page.  

The PRIDE class which collected the most 

Box Tops during the week will be rewarded 

with a donut party during their PRIDE time. 

Box Tops can be handed in to students’ 

PRIDE teachers any time during the school 

year; but we will also be doing collection 

drives for Box Tops once per quarter through-

out the school year.  Our next Box Tops col-

lection drive will take place during the week 

of December 4 – 8.  So, keep on clipping 

those Box Tops; because EVERY CLIP 

COUNTS! 

For more information on the Box Tops for 

Education program, including a list of partici-

pating products and our school’s progress, 

visit www.BTFE.com.  

The Box Tops for Education program also 

offers additional opportunities to earn money 

for our school through the Box Tops Bonus 

App.  Here’s how it works:  1) Download the 

Box Tops Bonus App on your phone and 

make sure to designate Elkhorn Grandview 

Middle School (Omaha NE 68116) as your 

school; 2) Review current offers in the Bonus 

App and buy Box Tops products which corre-

spond to those offers; 3) Scan your grocery 

receipt using the Bonus App; and 4) Watch 

the earnings stack up for our school! 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesi-

tate to contact me at  

prowen425@yahoo.com or 402-830-1555.  

Thanks for your help! 

Patti Owen, 

Box Tops Coordinator, EGMS Booster Club 

EGMS BOOSTER CLUB NEWS: 

Please join us at the October EGMS 

Booster Club meeting on Tuesday Octo-

ber 3, 6:30 p.m., in the Library.  All are 

welcome! 
 

The Booster Club will be communicating through 

Facebook. We encourage you to “like” us on our 

page:“Elkhorn Grandview Middle School Booster 

Club”.  You can use that page to check out up-

coming events, volunteer opportunities and any-

thing the booster club 

may be sponsoring 

throughout the year. 

 

SAVE THE DATE for the morning 

of Thursday, November 2nd!  

EGMS Health Screenings will be 

completed throughout the morn-

ing at school. Please look for an 

email coming in October with an 

opportunity to volunteer via Sig-

nup Genius. We need helpers! 

For questions, please contact 

MyLinh Le at 402-610-3604 or Andrea Jarzynka 

at 402-657-6231. 

 

A HUGE shout out to all the parents and 

EGMS staff who donated resources and time 

to the annual Fun Run fundraiser.  Thanks to 

extremely generous donations every child 

that attended left with a prize for participat-

ing and our concession stand made almost 

$300 for the school!  We also appreciate the 

parents who attended and jumped into the 

fray to help out.  We look forward to seeing 

you all back again next year! 

 

HY-VEE CASH FOR STUDENTS 
Please save your Hy-Vee receipts dated from 

September 1st through December 31st form ANY 

Omaha/Council Bluffs Hy-Vee store.   EGMS will 

receive a check from HyVee equal to $1.00 for 

every $200.00 spent. You can turn receipts in to 

the dropbox located at the store at 156th and 

Maple.  If you or a relative shop at another HyVee 

you may send receipts to school with your stu-

dent and have them drop them off in the office.  

Gas, pharmacy, and diner receipts count too.  

Thanks  to all!! 

Remember to TAGG for us! Down load the app, 
visit participating businesses and they will do-
nate 5% to Grandview.  Look for more infor-
mation on the Booster Club facebook page! 

Craving some 

Ice Cream?? 

 

Visit the  
DAIRY CHEF 
in Elkhorn on 

Thursday, 10/5, 
and a portion of 
the day’s total 
sales will be 
donated to 

EGMS. 

mailto:prowen425@yahoo.com


Language Arts – This month, 

students will be finishing their 

first quarter common assess-

ment on types of sentences, 

subjects, and predicates.  We 

will then switch gears and 

begin a writing unit.  6th grad-

ers will begin working on their 

first practice Text Dependent 

Analysis.  Students will also 

be working on the three main 

types of paragraphs. 

 

Science –Science students 

will be finishing up a scientific 

inquiry unit.  They will then 

begin working on ecology and 

living and non-living things. 

  

Reading – Your child’s AR 

goal is due Oct. 9th.  Please 

ask them frequently where 

they are on their goal and 

sign up for AR Home Connect 

to track their progress 

online. We will be taking the 

District Assessment on Main 

Idea and Supporting Details 

this month and then begin a 

unit on the novel Tuck Ever-

lasting, by Natalie Babbitt. 

   

Math 6 students will be work-

ing on their number 

sense.  They will be solving 

problems using rates and 

ratios, and converting frac-

tions, decimals, and percent-

ages.  

Pre-Concepts – In the next 

month, students will be work-

ing with fractions, decimals, 

and percentages and solving 

problems using percent-

ages.  Then our focus will shift 

to understanding integers and 

integer operations.  

 

Social Studies students will 

focus on the United States 

Government.  Students will 

study all three branches of 

the government: executive, 

legislative, and judicial.  Stu-

dents will also study the dif-

ferent levels of government: 

federal, state, and local.  All 

students will take a First 

Quarter District Common As-

sessment (DCA) over the U.S. 

Government.  

have also found percent of a 

number, percent of change, 

sales tax, tips, and markups 

as well as discounts. 

  

Pre-Algebra students are 

working in Chapter 1:  Real 

numbers.  We have learned 

about powers and exponents, 

how to multiply and divide 

monomials, negative expo-

nents, and scientific nota-

tion.  Students have also tak-

en 2 number sense District 

Common Assessments so far 

this quarter. 

 

In World History we are finish-

ing up with the Fertile Cres-

cent Empires.  We have been 

looking at the ancient areas 

of Mesopotamia, Sumer, Bab-

ylon, and Assyria.  In addition, 

we have been studying the 

different empires that were 

established in these areas 

In Science, 7th graders are 

continuing to work through 

the Scientific Inquiry unit and 

will then be moving on to the 

Inside Earth unit.  In this unit, 

we will look at the structure of 

the Earth and how the surface 

of the Earth is changed by 

forces occurring below the 

surface. 

 

In Language Arts, the month 

of October will be used to fin-

ish our common assessment 

over the Types and Kinds of 

Sentences. We will also ex-

plore fiction through a mys-

tery unit. We will conclude the 

month by writing a ghost sto-

ry.  

   

7th
 grade Math students are 

working with Chapter 2:  Per-

cents.  Students are learning 

to convert among fractions, 

decimals, and percents.  We 

and how the civilizations and 

empires were developed.  In 

the next chapter we will be 

studying Ancient Egypt. 

 

In Reading class, we are start-

ing our Elements of Fiction 

unit, which will continue 

through the end of Decem-

ber.  October will also include 

our district common assess-

ment over main idea and sup-

porting details.  Students will 

continue to complete vocabu-

lary lessons on 5-day weeks; 

students will get the word list 

on Monday and quiz on Fri-

day.   First quarter AR goal is 

due Friday, October 6th.  

Please ask your child about 

his/her AR book; it helps with 

comprehension if they can 

communicate about the novel 

to someone else!  Also don’t 

forget to use the AR Home 

Connect to keep up with your 

child’s progress on their AR 

goal. 

7th Grade News   
Mr. Bluhm, Mrs. Bodyfield, Mr. Feickert, Mrs. Hansen, Mrs. Harger, Ms. Jussel, Mrs. Kudrna,  Mr. 

Kush, Mrs. Lorensen, Mrs. Pilkington 

6th Grade News 
Mrs. Blomenkamp, Mrs. Bodyfield, Mrs. Eikmeier, Mr. Kment, Mrs. Kuiper, Mr. Lucks,  Mrs. Miller, 

Mrs. Royal. Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Sullivan, Mrs. White 

6th and 7th Grade 

News 
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8th Grade News 
Mrs. Banks, Mrs. Bloom, Ms. Borer, Ms. Everly, Mr. Feickert, Mrs. Hansen, Mrs. Harger, Mrs. Kudrna, 

Mr. Kush, Ms. Mimick, Mrs. Schroeder, Mrs. Simonich 
  

ter's focus on comprehension 

and analysis of fiction and will 

take the common assessment 

over fiction the first week of 

November. Encourage your 

student to read each night for 

30 minutes.  

 

In American History we will be 

working toward our first com-

mon assessment, Duties and 

Responsibilities of American 

citizens.   

 

In Science we will finish work-

ing on our science inquiry 

project and will begin our 

Earth History unit.    

  

Pre-Algebra students will con-

tinue working with real num-

bers including positive and 

negative powers and expo-

nents, monomials, scientific 

notation, and roots.  Algebra 

students will be solving and 

graphing linear equations 

using slope-intercept and 

point-slope form.  Please en-

courage your child to contin-

ue to seek additional help 

before/after school whenever 

they need it! 

  

Our year is off to a fantastic 

start.  We are enjoying your 

students.  We will soon begin 

preparation for Student-Led 

Conferences which will be 

held October 17 & 18.   

   

In Language Arts we will be 

continuing to fine tune our 

TDA skills in preparation for 

the text dependent analysis 

DCA in early November. We 

will also be finishing October 

with our first official essay.  

 

In Reading the AR dead-

line is October 9th. Students 

will be continuing the quar-

8th Grade News 

And 

Tech Savvy Parent 

Tips 
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TECH SAVVY PARENT TIPS 

OCTOBER 2017 

 

SchoolMessenger – Are You Up to Date? 

EPS uses a parent messaging system called SchoolMessenger to send emails and phone calls to par-

ents.  To ensure you are receiving important messages from your school, be sure to let the office know 

of any changes to your email addresses or phone numbers.  

 

YouTube – A Guide to Understanding Your Child’s Video Watching 

YouTube is a common video watching platform used by many youths to find content on subjects that 

they find interesting or enjoyable to watch.  In order to have a better understanding of what your child is 

watching on YouTube, below is a list of questions that you can ask: 

What’s trending today? Trending videos appear on YouTube’s home page and show the most re-

cent viral videos, what’s funny, and what’s being shared.  Knowing what’s trending will give 

parents a better understanding of the type of content your child is being exposed to by them 

simply going to the YouTube home page. 

What channels do you subscribe to?  If a child is taking the time to subscribe to a specific channel, 

it’s a guarantee that the content being shown is something of interest to them.  Get involved 

and find out what those channels are, so you can get a better idea of what specific content 

your child finds interesting and why.  This could turn out to be a significant subject area inter-

est for your child and a good common ground topic for conversations.   

What’s in your library?  One’s YouTube library is the place where videos that the user has liked or 

shared are stored.  This too, is a way to discover content that your child finds interesting.   

What was the last video you shared?  Youth share things with others only when they find them to 

be interesting or enjoyable, or they feel that others will enjoy them as well.  Get a glimpse into 

what videos are catching their attention by asking this question. 



Band News 
Mr. Johnson 

DC 
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Band News 

Welcome! – We have a new addition to our staff!  We are thrilled to have Mrs. Lizz Harwart joining our 

staff.  She is a Nebraska native, originally from Grand Island, but has spent the last decade living in 

Toronto and Buffalo!  She is quite the world traveler and we are so lucky to have her joining our staff!!  

Please give her a very warm Grandview welcome when you meet her!!   J 

 

Jazz Band – The audition process for the Grandview Jazz Band has completed and what an amazing 3 

weeks it was!  We had another record number of students audition this year making the decisions 

extremely difficult.  A huge thank you to every student who auditioned.  You make Grandview a won-

derful place to teach! 

For those students who were selected, we will begin our normal rehearsal schedule on October 2 and 

continue on Mondays and Wednesdays for the remainder of the year.  Students should arrive by 6:50 

AM each morning so rehearsals can begin promptly at 7:00.  Attendance at all rehearsals and perfor-

mances is mandatory. 

 

November 7 Concert – On Tuesday, November 7, all the band students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade will 

be performing their first concert of the year.  It will take place in the EGMS gym and starts at 7:00 PM.  

All students will be expected to arrive by 6:30 PM for warm-ups.  Please come to encourage your stu-

dents and enjoy a fabulous concert.  Concert attire is expected for all students and will include: black 

pants, solid black socks, solid black shoes, and the EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!!!).  This shirt 

may be purchased through either Mr. Johnson or Mrs. Schwahn for $10.  Forms have already been 

sent home and collected. 

 

December 8 - 6th Grade Band @ EHS!!!– On Friday, December 8, the 6th grade band has been invited 

to perform with the EHS high school band at a varsity basketball game.  More details will be sent 

home with the students as we get closer to the event, but students should plan to report to the EHS 

Auditorium by 6:00 PM.  Students will then play for the 2nd half of the Girls game, between games, 

and warmups for the Boys game.  Students will be dismissed following the start of the Boys game.  

Participating students will be admitted to the game free, but parents and siblings will need to pay nor-

mal admission or show their Elkhorn Activity Passes.  Dress for this event will be jeans, tennis shoes, 

and their black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!).  This is always a fun evening for the students, so 

please put it on your calendar! 

 

Private Lessons – At Elkhorn Grandview Middle School, we try to provide every student with as much 

time and individual attention as possible to make them the best musicians they can be.  However, for 

those students that either desire more intense musical pursuits or need that extra attention to contin-

ue improving their skills, seeking a private instructor for your student is an excellent option.  Besides 

guaranteed one-on-one instruction on a regular basis, usually weekly, private instructors are experts 

on their individual instruments and can bring that professional expertise to your student.  While most 

private instructors teach out of a studio at a music store or their home, some will drive to your home 

to provide the lessons.  There are many private teachers available with varying personalities, areas of 

emphasis, and years of experience so matching your student with the right teacher is very important.  

If you are interested in private instruction for your student, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. John-

son at any time. 
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Counselor’s Corner 

Counselor’s  

Corner 

Below is information about upcoming events, potential opportunities, and resources available for 
Elkhorn Grandview families. 

                  Purple Hands Rally                    

 

EGMS is celebrating its Purple Hands Rally Week starting Monday October 2nd .   

  

This is an anti-bullying/tolerance program where students, parents, faculty, and community mem-

bers pledge to stop bullying and violence in our school. There will be a play performed by RESPECT, 

entitled, “Teaming Up”.  This program explores how bullying escalates over time and how it can af-

fect not only the targets, but the bystanders who see bullying in their school as well.  It also explores 

the different types of bullying and how bullying back can often cause more problems than it 

solves.  During the talk-back portion, students have the opportunity to practice techniques to stop 

and prevent bullying during a fun and safe role-play. 

  

RESPECT is a research-based, nonprofit organization based in Omaha and was founded by child 

psychologist, Dr. Patricia Newman. In this program, actors interact with the students after the play 

to educate them in how to identify situations in which they may feel peer pressure and healthy strat-

egies they may use if they feel pressure to engage in unhealthy behaviors. At times, these plays can 

bring out strong emotions.  

  

Throughout the week, students will be asked to take the purple hands pledge, a pledge where stu-

dents make a personal commitment to not use words or hands to hurt themselves or others.  EGMS 

students will be participating in various activities throughout the week that promote the Purple 

Hands message.  Please talk with your children throughout this week about what they are doing 

and take the pledge yourself. 

 

“I will not use my hands or my words for hurting myself or others”. 

 

If you have any questions about the RESPECT Play, Purple Hands, or any activities throughout this 

week, or if you would like to attend the RESPECT play yourself, please feel free to contact Kyle Pe-

terson, school counselor at EGMS.  

Red Ribbon Week:      Students will be celebrating Red Ribbon Week October 23rd—October 

27th.  Red Ribbon week is aimed at bringing awareness to the community to educate youth and 

encourage participation in drug prevention activities.  Student will be participating in activities 

aimed at just that.     

 

8th Grade Only:  Dillon’s House and Coalition RX: Red Ribbon week will culminate with a powerful 

presentation (8th grade students only) from Dillon’s House during Red Ribbon Week.  This presenta-

tion tells the story of Dillon and how his life was taken by an unintentional prescription drug over-

dose.  Since his death, Dillon’s father and Dillon’s former pre-school director, Carey Pomykata, have 

been working to inform kids and parents of our community about the realities of the misuse of pre-

scription drugs among teenagers.  This presentation is powerful and some students may be impact-

ed more than others.  If you have any questions, please feel free to check out the link below or con-

tact Kyle Peterson, school counselor at Elkhorn Grandview.  More information will be provided to 

students when the official presentation date is set. 

Website:    http://coalitionrx.org/ 

Link to Presentation Video:     https://vimeo.com/90266535 

 

https://vimeo.com/90266535


DC 
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Counselor’s  
Corner 

Counselor’s Corner cont’d 

Love and Logic Information  
What is Love and Logic?   Love and Logic is an approach/philosophy for working with kids.   

Love and Logic is a process by which children grow through their mistakes and learn from the conse-

quences of their choices.  It is a way to hold kids accountable in a loving way.  If you are struggling 

with behaviors from your child at home and would like to learn more about Love and Logic, feel free 

to contact Kyle Peterson (EGMS School Counselor).  Resources are also available for parents to 

check out.   

 https://www.loveandlogic.com/about/fact-sheet 

 

Food Assistance- If your student or family may benefit from food assistance for breakfast, weekends, 

or during holiday times, please contact your school’s counselor. 

 

Arbor Family Services- Elkhorn Public Schools partners with Arbor Family Services to serve students 

and their families.  Arbor Family provides two free sessions with a counselor regarding a specific is-

sue.  Arbor Family works with students and their families on a variety of issues such as, wellness, 

stress, divorce, parenting/children, eating disorders, school problems, work problems, managing 

change, depression/anxiety, relationships, trauma, drug/alcohol abuse and more.  If you would like 

more information, please contact Arbor Family at 402-330-0960 or your school counselor.   

 

Partners in Education- Partners in Education is a program that pairs students with adults from the 

community.  The program is designed with an academic focus to provide adult support for student 

success.  Mentors help students with homework, assigned readings and aid them in test taking tech-

niques and time management.  Mentors can have a huge impact on student success.  If you or 

someone you know may be interested in becoming a mentor and receiving more information about 

the program, please call 402-289-2579, log-on to www.elkhornweb.org and click on “Mentoring Part-

ners” under “Programs” or contact your school counselor.   

 

**If there is a concern or need your student or family has throughout the year, please contact: 

 

Kyle Peterson 

Elkhorn Grandview School Counselor 

402-289-9399 

 

Resources 

*Nebraska Family Helpline- Trained Counselors 24/7/365 (1-888-866-8660) 

www.nebraskafamilyhelpline.ne.gov 

*Boys Town National Hotline-24/7 Help (1-800-448-3000) 

Yourlifeyourvoice.org 

 

*National Suicide Prevention Lifeline-                    

http://www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org/ 

13 Minute Campaign for Suicide Prevention 

http://www.13minutes.org/ 

*Arbor Family Counseling-402-330-0960 

 
  

 

https://www.loveandlogic.com/about/fact-sheet
http://www.elkhornweb.org
http://www.nebraskafamilyhelpline.ne.gov
http://www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org/
http://www.13minutes.org/
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Notes from the Nurse…      Erin Bryant, RN 

                  ebryant@epsne.org 

Health screening time is coming! 
On Thursday, November 2nd, we will be screening all students in 7th grade and any 
6th/8th grade students who are new to Elkhorn Public Schools for: Height/Weight, Vi-
sion, Hearing, and Dental. If a potential issue is identified at the screening, an Elkhorn 
school nurse will rescreen, and a referral will be sent home at that time. A summary of 
your student’s screening results will be sent home at the end of the school year. 

Flu Vaccines 

The CDC recommends getting a flu vaccine before flu begins spreading in your commu-
nity. It takes about two weeks after vaccination for antibodies to develop in the body that 
protect against flu, so make plans to get vaccinated early in fall, before flu season be-
gins. CDC recommends that people get a flu vaccine by the end of October, if possible. 
Getting vaccinated later, however, can still be beneficial and vaccination should continue 
to be offered throughout the flu season, even into January or later. 
https://www.cdc.gov/flu/index.htm  

mailto:ebryant@epsne.org
https://www.cdc.gov/flu/index.htm
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Listing as Hall of  Fame Patron inside of  program
Company logo in presentation
Recognition in EPSF Newsletter
Company logo on EPSF Website

Foundation Friend: 
$_____
Listing as Foundation Friend inside program

Hall of Fame Benefactor:  $2,500	     
Company logo on Front Cover of  program
Company logo in presentation
Recognition in EPSF Newsletter
Company logo on EPSF Website
EPSF Social Media Promotion

Hall of Fame Sponsor:  $500
Listing as Sponsor in program
Name in presentation
Recognition in EPSF Newsletter
Listing as Sponsor on EPSF Website

	 RSVP or purchase sponsorships online at:

elkhornfoundation.org/2017halloffame

We hope you will join us! 
RSVP By October 6th

Our 23rd annual reception will honor 9 community members, educators and 
businesses that have made significant and positive contributions to Elkhorn 
students, schools and the Elkhorn community. Sponsorship opportunities are 

available as listed below.  All donations are tax-deductible contributions to the 
Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation.  

DEADLINE APPROACHING!

Carl L. White Educator of the Year
Laura Seyl - Spring Ridge Elementary

Golden Apple Educator of the Year
Kendra Smith - Fire Ridge Elementary

Former Educator of the Year
Dr. Dennis Flood

Support Staff Member of the Year
Steven Smith - Arbor View Elementary

Alumni of the Year
Julie Mahloch & Doug Nielsen

Partners in Education Mentor of the Year
Patti Franz

Community Booster of the Year
Jodi Schendt- Popperista Gourmet Popcorn

Volunteer of the Year
Tom Scott

Sunday, October 22, 2017
{Elkhorn South High School} {2:00 - 4:00 PM} 

FREE to attend - RSVP Required

SPONSORSHIPS

2017 Hall of Fame Award Recipients



2017 - 2018 CLASSROOM GRANT CAMPAIGN

To see your school’s grant wishes or to donate 
online please visit our website at 

www.elkhornfoundation.org 

Please consider supporting our classroom grant program 
so we can continue to grant more wishes!  You can even 
designate your school or specific grant for your donation.  

To be recognized in the program for our Hall Of Fame 
reception on October 22nd, as well as on Classroom Grant 

checks at each school, please submit your donation by 
October 6th. 

DEADLINE APPROACHING!

2%
3%

3%
5%

7%

9%

12%

27%

32%

Early Education

Special Education

Robotics

Science

Math

Fine Arts

Resources & Tools

Technology

Language Arts & Reading

111 Wishes totaling over 
$166,000 were awarded 
to Elkhorn Public Schools 
classrooms through the 

Foundation’s Classroom Grants 
Program this year!



OCTOBER 2017  

Phone: 402-289-9399 

Fax: 402-289-9499 

17801 Grand Avenue 

Omaha, NE 68116 

ELkhorn Grandview  

Middle School 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 
Purple Hands  

Rally 8:15 am 

 

7VB vs ERMS 

4:15 pm 

8VB @ ERMS 

4:15 pm 

 

3 
8VB vs EMS @ EHS 

4:15 pm 

7FB @ NE City 

4:15pm 

8FB vs Blair @EMS 

4:15pm 

EGMS Booster Club 

Meeting 6:30 pm 

Parent Communica-

tion Meeting 7:00 pm 

4 5 
 

 

 

7VB vs Bennington 

4:15pm 

8VB @ Bennington 

4:15pm 

 
 

6 7 

8 9 
7FB vs Plattsmouth 

4:15pm 

8VB vs Blair 

4:15 pm 

School Board  

Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

10 
8FB vs Gretna @ 

EMS  6:00 pm 

8VB @ Waverly 

4:15pm 

11 
 

PRIDE AWARDS 

 

 

 

DC TRIP 

12 
 

End of 1st Quarter 

 

 

 

DC TRIP 

13 
NO SCHOOL 

Teacher In-Service 

 

 

 

DC TRIP 

14 
 

 

 

 

 

DC TRIP 

15 16 
 

 

17 
One Hour Early  

Dismissal 

Parent Teacher   

Conferences  

4:30-8:30 p.m. 

18 
One Hour Early 

Dismissal 

Parent Teacher  

Conferences  

4:30-8:30 p.m. 

19 
7/8 Boys Basketball 

Meeting after school 

20 
NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

21 
 

 

 

 

 

 

22 
EPS Foundation 

Awards  

Reception 

2pm 

23 
First day of BBB 

practice 
 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

24 
 

 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

25 
District Spelling 

Bee @ ERMS  9am 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

26 
7/8 Boys BB Parent 

Meetings 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

27 
 

 

 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

28 

29 
 

30 
 

 

 

 

 

31 
Halloween 

 

 

 

 

 

    

       


